
 
 

 

6 February 2018 

 

 

As a member of the Area Learning Community, Glenlola Collegiate invites parents/ guardians and/or 

pupils of Years 10-14 to attend a Careers Fair which will take place at Bangor Grammar School on 

Friday 9 February from 1.30-4pm (see details attached). 

This Fair offers our pupils the opportunity to consult with staff from many universities and 

representatives from a wide range of organisations and industries which can help prepare them for 

the choices and decisions they face in education and when choosing future career paths. 
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